
 

 

Dear Friends,  

Please join us for the 28th Annual Triumph for the Cure Golf Event to support women and men in their 

struggle with breast cancer on June 17th, 2021 from 6-9 p.m. at Top Golf in Independence.   

One of the hidden costs of COVID-19 has been a reduction in cancer screenings for fear of accessing the 

health care system.  This has resulted in a delay in diagnosis for many.  If this continues we will see more 

late stage breast cancers that have a poorer outcome.  

The proceeds from this event will be used to support community outreach for breast cancer education 

and screening programs in addition to our breast cancer patients being treated at the Fairview Breast 

Program, who have been negatively affected by COVID-19. 

There are many opportunities for you to participate.  The Triumph for the Cure registration from will 

provide information on sponsorships, registering a team, or attending for just dinner and drinks.  There 

are also opportunities for you to participate in a raffle for your chances to win some amazing prizes 

(available online)!   

To register and purchase raffle tickets online today, please go to 

Communitywestfoundation.org/triumphforthecure 

You can also print off the registration form and mail it into Community West Foundation located at,           

800 Sharon Dr. Ste. C. Westlake, Oh 44145   

It is safe to obtain screening mammograms at our facilities.  Please continue to schedule your routine 

medical appointments and mammogram screenings at the Breast Health Center.  You may schedule a 

mammogram by calling 216-476-9012. 

As always, we welcome your participation and look forward to spending an enjoyable evening together, 

making a difference in the life of breast cancer patients as we Triumph for the Cure. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Debra Pratt, MD 

Medical Director 

Breast Health Center, Fairview Hospital 

https://brurl.co/PCKPF3PF

